
 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 21 84 
  

Current up to date fleet list and roll out of new appliances 
 
 

Query and Response: 
  
I would like to request a current up to date fleet list. 
  
Please see the attached FOI 21 84 - Fleet List 
  
I am particularly interested in an update also of the roll out of 19 new appliances and 
the locations and if possible to know which vehicles are on the run and vehicles 
waiting to go on the run and details of any up coming vehicles due to be put on the 
run soon. 
  
New Vehicle Roll-out: 
  
2019/21 P1 project 
  

Vehicle # Station Status 

      

No 1 West Moors Training 
Centre 

On the Run 

No 2 Devizes Training Centre On the Run 

No 3 Westbourne On the Run 

No 4 Poole On the Run 

No 5 Springbourne On the Run 

No 6 Stratton On the Run 

No 7 Westlea On the Run 

No 8 Swindon On the Run 

No 9 Salisbury On the Run 

No 10 Amesbury On the Run 

No 11 Devizes On the Run 

No 12 Trowbridge On the Run 

No 13 Chippenham On the Run 

No 14 Gillingham On the Run 

No 15 Redhill Park On the Run 

No 16 Lyme Regis A/W Delivery 

No 17 Westbury A/W Delivery 

No 18 Bradford on Avon On Station familiarisation 

No 19 Melksham A/W Delivery 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

2021/22 P1 project 
  

Vehicle # Station Status 

      

No 20 To be confirmed A/W Delivery 

No 21 To be confirmed A/W Delivery 

No 22 Christchurch A/W Delivery 

No 23 Weymouth A/W Delivery 

No 24 Verwood A/W Delivery 

No 25 Portland A/W Delivery 

  
Registration numbers of vehicles that are allocated to individual officers have 
been redacted. We are applying the exemption afforded by section 40(2) 
Personal information of the Freedom of Information Act 2000, which provides 
that a request for information is exempt from disclosure if the information 
requested constitutes personal data about a third party. In particular we 
choose to rely upon section 40(3)(a)(i), which provides an absolute exemption 
if disclosure of the personal data would contravene any of the data protection 
principles as defined in the Data Protection Act 2018. We are of the opinion 
that to disclose the requested information could identify an officer who is off 
duty, which would be unfair and contrary to the first data protection principle. 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Information/Detail accurate on the date provided: 02, December 2021 
   


